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MARCH 2022 MINUTES


Meeting called to order by Chairperson, Mark Halverson at 4:00 p.m.

Members present: Mark Halverson, Mark Nicholson, Nodji Van Wychen, Jen Schmitz, and Keith Giraud
Others present: Terry Taylor, Jerry Martell, and James Van Wychen

Period of Public Comment: None at this time

Last meeting minutes – motion by Jen Schmitz to approve the February minutes with the correction of correcting ARPU to ARPA. All ayes

Landfill and Departmental Operations (Discussion) 
General Activities: Solid Waste Director, Dave Heser went over the five year comparison report. 
Financial Report: Solid Waste Director, Dave Heser went over the Financial Report in the committee binders.
 
Trash on Hwy 16/ Hwy A (Discussion) 
Solid Waste Director, Dave Heser, updated the committee with the educational flyer that was created to be handed out to the municipalities. Due to spring coming and wind, trash is everywhere in the landfill and along the roads. Solid Waste Coordinator, Dawn Pingel, did reach out to the UW-Extension Office to see if any club(s) would be interested in doing trash pickup but had yet to hear back. For trash inside the landfill, River View will be having a crew there 3-16-2022. 

DNR Notice of Violation Update (Discussion)
Solid Waste Director, Dave Heser, gave an update on the NOV’s and the DNR visit that will be coming up. They will be looking at the Plan of Ops along with the wet lands. Engineer, Eric Lietz, will be looking at the vertical gas head wells and using leachate cleanout lines with the approval of the DNR. Chair, Mark Halverson questioned if a deadline date would need to be put in place to ensure the reporting is done by a specified time. Solid Waste Director, Dave Heser, felt a deadline would not be needed since there is communication between the DNR and Solid Waste already. The monthly reports being given to the DNR with the NOV’s will not be cleared completely until they come onsite and view things themselves. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Manager’s Report (Discussion)
Solid Waste Director, Dave Heser, gave an update on landfill activities – had two fires, one on the active landfill site and one in the box of a Ho-Chunk dump truck; looking to have an area designated as a fire site but could possibly need a leachate containment; Chairperson, Mark Nicholson questioned the liability of accepting the loads to be dumped at the landfill and not let them come in – there was discussion on fire loads. 

Set Next Meeting Date: April 19, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.

Adjournment: Chairperson, Mark Halverson, adjourned meeting at 4:40 p.m.
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